To

Mr. and Mrs. Shivaji Mathur

M. G. Memorial Lane

Indore

Madhya Pradesh
Date: 30th July, 2010

Dear Shivaji,

We are happy to announce that our younger son Shivam will turn five this August. To celebrate the occasion, we have organized a birthday party on 20th of August, 2010. It will be hosted at the Mangancha Kid’s World, near Pinjore Centre, North City Road. Alongside, we are planning to arrange a fancy dress party for all the kids.

It would be great to see you gracing the party with your wife and children. Door to door cab service will be made available for the invitees, so that it does not cause any hassle to reach the venue on time.

We are looking forward to share a great time together. Please confirm your visit at the earliest so that we can arrange the cab route in accordance.

Warm regards,

Mr. and Mrs. Suraj Kewlani

